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Many Oregon’s businesses and families are currently struggling. Oregon is already 

an expensive place to live and do business. The last thing that we need is an another 

tax that will raise our costs of living or doing business. This will only cause more 

businesses to consider moving out of state, making it even tougher on the families 

and businesses remaining. Maybe we should be considering cutting our spending 

rather than increasing taxes. It is time that our elected officials realize that they 

cannot tax us into prosperity.  


